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Aimsweb Fall Assessment

First through 8th grade students at both Glendale and Big 
Sky Schools participated in the Fall Aimsweb Benchmarking 
Assessments for ELA and mathematics.  Students from both 
schools shared that they had not previously participated in 
the fall, winter, or spring screening assessments in previous 
years.  So this was a new experience for all students.  
Students and teachers worked diligently to complete the 
screening assessments.

Lights on After School Celebration

On October 28th, our students 
participated in their own Lights 

on After School celebration.  
Students completed fall 

activities, played fall games, 
and carved jack-o-lanterns.  
Fun was had by all and the 
teachers prepared a special 

treat for students to take home 
at the end of the evening



Fall Benchmark Screening Results

Principal’s Instructional Goals & Action Steps
Academic Goal for the 21-22 School Year:

By June 2, 2022, Big Sky and Glendale Schools will decrease students in Tier III of the ELA and 
mathematics benchmark assessment by 50% as measured by the Aimsweb benchmark 
screening.

Interpretation- We will move 8 students from Tier 3 to Tier 2 in ELA and 12 students from Tier 
3 to Tier 2 in mathematics.


